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November 3, 2023 
 
 

Online intimation/submission 
 

The Secretary 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street 
Mumbai-400 001 
Security Code: 505200 
 

The Secretary 
National Stock Exchange of India Ltd 
Exchange Plaza, 5th Floor, Plot No.C/1,  
G Block, Bandra Kurla Complex, Bandra (E) 
Mumbai-400 051 
Symbol: EICHERMOT 

 
 
Ref: Intimation under Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015 - Retirement of 

Senior Management Personnel 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,  
 
Pursuant to Regulation 30 of the SEBI (LODR) Regulations, 2015, it is hereby informed that 
Mr. Paolo Brovedani, Chief of Product Development-Royal Enfield, a Senior Management 
Personnel of Eicher Motors Limited has decided to retire with effect from the close of 
business hours of December 15, 2023.  
 
A copy of the letter received from Mr. Paolo Brovedani is attached as Annexure A.  
 
This is for your information and records. 
 
Thanking you, 
For Eicher Motors Limited 
 
 
 
Atul Sharma  
Company Secretary   
 
Encl: as above 



2 Nov 2023 

Mr. B Govindarajan 
CEO-Royal Enfield & Whole Time Director-Eicher Motors Limited 
Chennai 

Dear BGR, 

It's been a pleasure working at Royal Enfield and with you since Dec 2020. During this 
period, I have found immense satisfaction and joy in working with the very talented 
teams based in India & UK. 

However, there comes a time when one needs to stop working in the corporate world 
and take retirement from active working life. My time has now come! With almost 4 
decades of working in various organizations and at the age & stage of my life, I wish to 
return back to Italy. It helps me spend some time with my ageing mother and children. 

I am immensely grateful for all the guidance, support and sense of belonging that I got 
during my satisfying stint with the company. I will remain available till 15th Dec and will 
leave for Italy in the subsequent week. I'll be happy to ensure a smooth handover to any 
successor identified and ensure that the Product Development team continues to deliver 
its best. My best wishes to you and the company for its continued success! 

Thanking you, 

Best regards, 

(Jo ~JA__:_ 
(Paolo Brovedani) 
Chief of Product Development-RE 
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